
5th Ward Alderman Candidate 

Steve Weber
Pride of the Fox
This rings so true and I am so proud of the fact that I have a chance
 to represent the 5th ward to maintain this motto as well as to 
enhance the meaning behind it.  I am running to serve the residents
of the 5th ward that me and my family have lived in for the past 
16 years.  There is no better feeling than to be able to improve 
the city that helps raise your family and will provide happiness and 
support for multiple generations to come.  I have been married to
 my wife Nicole for 23 years and have 3 beautiful children Alana, Franky & Tommy.  I have
served my country as a veteran, I have served my county as a board member and now I hope to
serve St. Charles as an alderman.

I feel as though I am uniquely qualified for this position based on both professional as well as
current political experience.  Professionally I deal with tough decisions all day that can have
long terms effects both our business as well as our employees. I do this with thoughtful
consideration of all factors, some of witch might not always be popular.  Currently my role as
an elected Kane County Board commissioner has taught me how to  not only represent the
22,500 residents that make up the 13th district but also understanding that my decision also
effects the 532,000 total residents that make up Kane County.  By serving on multiple
committees and having been to over 240 public meetings in the past couple years I have
learned how government works.

Past and Current committees-
Executive
Energy & Environmental-co chair
Jobs-chair
Legislative
Development
Transportation
Health
Forest Preserve
Planning & utilization

Priorities- First and most important we need to help our citizens and businesses get through
the current challenges they face and there is many.  



We can’t look to far ahead if we can’t keep what we currently have.   We can’t conquer them all
at once but we need a go forward plan to be able to accomplish this.  There is current
development that needs to be finished meaning the first street development project.  I think
the final touches can and need to be accomplished by a public/private partnership.  St. Charles
was built on public/private partnerships from the Library to the Baker community center as well
as many other buildings in town.  It doesn’t always need to be on the dime of the tax payers. 
 We need to make sure that any future development by the river needs to be family friendly so
all residents of St. Charles can benefit from it.  We have wonderful natural features that need to
be used more especially by the river front.  I want every resident to be comfortable
approaching all members of the city council and to have a voice in the community.


